
                     POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                        August 23, to August 29, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 258 calls for service.  

 

Theft from a Vehicle 

On 8/25/20 at 4:20PM a gardener working in the 1900 block of N. Santa Anita Ave. 

had personal items stolen from the cab of his truck while he worked in the backyard 

of the residence. 

NOTE: There has been a rash of items stolen from trucks lately, particularly the 

tools and personal items from gardeners working in Sierra Madre and in the City of 

Arcadia. 

You can help gardeners as they work at your homes by keeping an eye on their 

vehicles whenever you are able to. 

Case to Detectives 

Missing Person Located 

Officers conducted a traffic stop in the 00 block of E. Sierra Madre Blvd. on 8/27/20 

at 2:17AM.  The driver stated that she was lost.  A check of her driver’s license 

showed that she was an at risk missing person from a nearby city. The LA County 

Sheriff’s Department was notified that the driver had been located in Sierra Madre. 

The driver was returned to her home by our officer. 

Graffiti  

A resident reported on 8/28/20 that unknown person(s) had painted the sidewalk in 

the 100 block of N. Hermosa Ave. using red spray paint.  Public works was notified 

for removal of the paint. 

Case to Detectives 

 


